
 

 

 

 

 

13 September 2024 

 

Excellency, 

 

I have the honour to transmit the following additional information on preparations for the 

Summit of the Future to be held on 22-23 September 2024 at the United Nations Headquarters in 

New York: 

 

• Updated Programme 

• Logistics Note 

• Co -chairs for the interactive dialogues 

• Lists of Speakers for the interactive dialogues 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 

 

Philemon Yang 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 

 


